MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING ON DECEMBER 12, 2024
AND
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND THE MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT CONFLICT OF INTEREST
(LODE

The Board of Directors of the Mt. View Sanitary District hereby declares its intention to
amend its Conflict of Interest Code, approving and authorizing a job title revision of
the District Manager position to the title of General Manager and the Environmental
Services Manager position to the title of Deputy General Manager. A copy of the
proposed amendment may be obtained at the District Office and is also posted on
the District Website found at mvsd.org. Pursuant thereto:

1. THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS REGARDING THE
PROPOSED AMENDMENT AT ANY TIME BEFORE THE CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING
AT 3:30 P.M. ON DECEMBER 12, 2024.

Comments may be submitted in writing by delivery in person or by mail to the
District Office located at 3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, CA 94553.

2. ALL PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED OF A PUBLIC HEARING AND ARE INVITED TO
APPEAR AND ADDRESS THE DISTRICT BOARD ON THE PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO
THE CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE. THE CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE
HELD:

December 12, 2024, 3:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be
heard. The Meeting may be attended at the Board Room located at the
District Office at 3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, CA 94553.

AT SAID TIME AND PLACE, ALL INTERESTED PERSONS MAY APPEAR AND BE HEARD.

Q%{ - ..
Stephanie L. Seregin,

Board Secretary

Mt. View Sanitary District
County of Contra Costa
State of California

Dated: October 11, 2024



